
We are Champions for Christ!
June 20, 2024

Dear Charger Family,

Happy Summer!

The plumbing, sewer, and electrical lines have all been installed for the new mobile classrooms. The 
classroom installation will begin next week. The footers will be installed beginning Monday and the 
units will be coming mid-week. It is a very exciting time around the Most Blessed Sacrament 
campus.

Fr. Mike will be moving to his new assignment on July 1. Please consider coming to Mass over the 
next two weekends to say thank you and wish him well. Masses are on Saturday at 4:00 p.m. and 
Sunday at 9:00 and 11:00 a.m. Our new pastor Fr. Keith Stripe will be arriving on July 1 so make sure 
you stop by Mass to welcome him as well.

School invoices were sent out for the 2024-2025 school year. At the bottom of every invoice it says 
“TOTAL DUE TO SCHOOL.” This amount MUST be paid by July 31! If you have an After School Care 
invoice that also needs to be paid to the Parish.  Student fees MUST be paid before students may 
begin school in August.

Many families have been contacted about incomplete EdChoice Scholarships because of missing 
utility bills or other documents. Please get us the needed information so we can make sure your 
student is in “Eligible” status in the State of Ohio portal. Miss Katie has called and emailed all of the 
families that she needs information and documents from.

The main office is open in the summer from 8:30 a.m.-1:30 p.m. Monday - Thursday. The main 
office will be closed on Fridays. You can call to make credit card payments or bring 
cash/check/money orders to the office.

Summer mailers will be sent out the week of July 8. This mailer will have all of the important 
information that you will need to prepare for the new school year. Calendar, handbook, dress code, 
etc. can be found on the school website at blessedsacramenttoledo.com.

Blessings for a safe and happy summer! 

In Christ, 
Mrs.  Melissa Empie                                               
Principal  


